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For those who do not know me, I’m Joyce Bibeau, Administrator for the Kerry Funeral
Home and Cremation Care Center. Kerry Funeral Home is a place where families and
friends can share stories and memories about their loved one. Together, your family,
with the help of our staff, can personalize your loved one’s wishes by providing
meaningful and lasting expressions. From simple to detailed arrangements, Kerry
Funeral Home provides support and assistance to the families at a time when it’s most
needed. My husband, John Bibeau, is a past president of the chamber and we have two
beautiful daughters; both seniors, one in college and one in high school. Throughout my
life, I have volunteered in my community through church, Girls Scouts, schools and
more. I feel it is important to help others flourish. 

Although 2021 has started a bit differently than years past, we remain hopeful for the
future to be a little brighter. The Chamber typically hosts the Member Awards & Board
Installation every January to celebrate all the accomplishments of the previous year and
to look to the future by installing the new officers and board of directors. The installation
of our officers and directors took place at our January Board Meeting; however, we look
forward to a celebration later this year. In the meantime, I’m excited to welcome and
work with our newest board members; Randy Barcella of Real Estate Revealed, Kelly
Glester of Jeffrey LaMorte Salon, Matt Gugliciello of Lake View Plaza, Daniel McMillan of
Joe Rizza Ford and Tina Scott of Vegan T’ease. 

Our Membership Orientation was presented virtually in January by our Executive
Director Felicitas Cortez and Member Services Coordinator Bonnie Hollaway to assist our
members in maximizing their memberships. The Chamber’s Legislative Committee
informed us of new and upcoming laws for 2021 and how they will affect our businesses
during our January Membership Meeting. Thank you to everyone who participated in
these meetings.

As President, I plan to help the Chamber and its member’s businesses to move forward
together in these unprecedented times. This can only occur with the support of our
strong board of directors, the amazing staff we have and listening to our members’
needs and solutions. Most of our members have survived thus far and they are the ones
who engineered new processes with the wellbeing of their staff and customers in mind.
As we all share how we have overcome our struggles, it makes us all stronger so we can
move forward together. I am excited for this year as I believe it to be a year that the
world will be opening again. This may not happen until late spring, but it will be coming
which brings us hope. Hope can be immensely powerful and keep us all focused and
looking to a better tomorrow.

I look forward to working with all of you as your 2021 OPACC President.
 
Joyce Bibeau
Kerry Funeral Home & Cremation Care Center
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Mayor's Message

TAKE NOTE

In 2019, the number of index crimes was the lowest in 25 years        
In 2020, index crimes dropped another 29%        
Violent crimes reduced from 26 in 2019 to 25 in 2020, both of which are the lowest number of violent crimes per
capita for towns over 50,000 in Illinois        
Property crimes dropped from 948 in 2019, to 666 in 2020. This is less than half when compared to the 1,337
property crimes in 2016.        
Calls for service, which include our increased proactive business checks, were over 275,000 in 2020, up from the
record high 209,000 in 2019.

During the past year, the business community has faced unprecedented challenges. Our lives have been drastically
altered because of COVID-19. How people do business has changed. Many of our small businesses, especially those in
the service industry, have been hit especially hard by the effects of COVID-19. The Village’s operations and
interactions with businesses and residents have changed to enable us to continue to provide the level of services the
community has come to expect in Orland Park.
 
Ensuring public safety and maintaining fiscal strength are two of the most important things the Village of Orland Park
can do to ensure that our businesses and residents can thrive.
 
In January, Police Chief Mitchell gave us an update on our public safety statistics for 2020, a few are shown here:        

 
Our police department does a phenomenal job of keeping us safe. We have proactively implemented several
programs over the last few years to ensure that our businesses and residents are kept safe.  Additionally, our
department’s performance during the riots and looting that occurred regionally and nationwide was exemplary.  
 
In 2020, the Village faced several budget challenges. Our revenue dropped by over $7 million in 2020 and we project a
revenue shortfall in 2021 as well.  Fortunately, since 2017 the Village reduced the operating budget by 13.9%, full time
staff by 9.5% and debt by over $40 million. This put the Village in a strong position to handle the COVID-related
financial challenges without the need for drastic measures.  As business owners are aware, deferring capital projects
save money in the short term but cost more money in the long term. For this reason, our approach was to continue
our capital program and make targeted cuts of over $2 million where it made sense.   
 
The result of this was increased investment in our roads and parks. In the last two years we repaved 32 road areas
compared to the previous plan of 9. In the past, we were repairing one park every two years. We’ve changed our
process and increased our investment and in 2020 the Village performed major repairs on 7 parks, repaved 10
basketball courts, 8 tennis/pickleball courts and installed 7 pavilions. Additionally, the major renovation of John
Humphrey Complex was completed.
 
The 2021 budget includes continued increased investment in our roads and parks and a robust capital program. In
conjunction with this, the Village is also taking the opportunity to restructure its debt in 2021. In total, our end of year
2021 debt will be reduced another $4M in spite of lower revenues and increased capital spending. From the EOY 2017
to EOY 2021, the Village will have run a surplus and reduced debt by $41 million.  
 
In spite of the challenges over the last year, the Village of Orland Park remains in a strong position fiscally and is
committed to ensure that our businesses and residents are safe. 

Keith Pekau
Mayor, Village of Orland Park



We Appreciate our
PREMIER MEMBERS



Randy Barcella
Real Estate Revealed

Congratulations 2021 President Joyce Bibeau

Randy Barcella is an Illinois Certified Residential Real Estate Appraiser and an Illinois
Real Estate Broker of 37 years, with additional background in Home Building
Construction Technology and Business Administration. He has been hosting the top
rated and longest running weekend real estate radio show, “Real Estate Revealed”,
for 16 years. It airs on Sunday morning 8:00am to 9:00am on AM 560 “The Answer”.

Randy was born and raised on the south side of Chicago in the Roseland and West
Pullman areas, before moving to Orland Park. He came from humble beginnings
where his parents, relatives and friends served as great role models. He credits his
persistence, perseverance and never giving up for his success. 

Randy enjoys public speaking on stage, in person and on his radio show. He
routinely volunteers to good causes that make a positive difference in the lives of
others because he believes “we make a living by what we get, but we make a life by
what we give”.

Leading a healthy active life is important to Randy. In his spare time, he enjoys
working out, running, cycling, lifting weights, golf, tennis, swimming, boating,
traveling, dining and dancing. One of his many favorite inspirational quotes is “A
good life is when you smile often, dream big, laugh a lot and realize how blessed you
are for what you have”.

New Board Member Intro

A first in Orland Park Chamber history, its
new board was installed during a virtual
meeting held Wednesday, January 20. An in-
person celebration as well as the annual
Member Awards is scheduled to take place in
June. In the meantime, please read on to
learn more about our newest Board
members Randy Barcella, Kelly Glester, Matt
Gugliciello, Dan McMillan and Tina Scott. 

2021 President Joyce Bibeau (shown here
with husband John, OPACC President, 2010) 
 made Chamber history for a second time as
the first husband and wife team to serve the
Chamber as President of the Board. 

 



Matt Gugliciello
Lake View Plaza

New Board Member Intros

Kelly Glester
Jeffrey LaMorte Salon

Matt Gugliciello joined Washington Prime Group in 2019 as Area
General Manager for all of the open air Community Lifestyle Centers in
the greater Chicagoland Area. In this role he is able to work with local
entrepreneurs in his centers to help them promote and grow their
business. He is responsible for the property upkeep, marketing,
leasing, and event activations for all of his centers. These include Lake
View Plaza in Orland Park, Forest Plaza in Rockford, Lake Plaza in
Waukegan, Bloomingdale Court and Country Side Plaza. Prior to this
role, Matt's career was in retail management - running stores in several
parts of the country for several national brands, such as IKEA, Bed Bath
& Beyond, Marshall’s, and Target among others.  
 
Originally from Orange County, California, Matt went on to attend the
University of California Berkeley and remained in California until 2009
when he relocated to Illinois. Three years later he relocated again to
Brooklyn, New York, but returned to North Riverside, Illinois, where he
now resides with his wife Mary and two young boys.

Matt is active in a number of community organizations. He serves on
the St. Odilo School Board in Berwyn, is on the Board of Directors for
the Bloomingdale Chamber of Commerce, is an ambassador for the
Rockford Chamber of Commerce, and is a member of the
Bloomingdale Lions Club.

Kelly Glester co-owns Jeffrey LaMorte Salon & Day Spa in Orland Park,
where she has worked for almost twenty years. She began her career
at Jeffery LaMorte as a receptionist while completing her bachelor's
degree at Governors State University for Elementary Education. Kelly
pursued education for four years, teaching Language Arts to Junior
High students in Lyons and Shorewood. Finding it difficult to withdraw
completely from the salon industry, Kelly returned to Jeffery Lamorte
full-time to manage operations. Kelly found an inescapable deep
respect for the creativity, passion and overall giving atmosphere of not
only the salon staff, but also the amazing clients that come through
the doors. This has become the driving force behind her passion.

Jeffrey LaMorte Salon and Day Spas were founded in Frankfort Illinois
in 1994 with the Orland Park location following in 2001 and the
Lemont location in 2007. The day to day goal for Kelly and the staff at
Jeffrey LaMorte Salons is to ensure that every guest enjoys a
comfortable experience while receiving the highest level of service.
The entire Jeffrey LaMorte Staff share Kelly’s love of education and
constantly push to evolve. Whether it be dedicating space for local
educators to create something original or bringing in global educators
who are setting trends worldwide, the staff at Jeffrey LaMorte Salons
embrace every opportunity to continue their education to ensure they
are bringing the latest the industry has to offer.  



Tina Scott
Vegan T'ease

New Board Member Intros

Dan McMillan
Rizza Auto Group

Dan McMillan is the CFO of Joe Rizza Enterprises. He has been with Joe for over 32
years and looks forward to another 32 years. Dan is proud to be part of the Orland
Park business community with Joe Rizza Ford Lincoln, Joe Rizza Acura, Joe Rizza
Maserati Alfa Romeo and Joe Rizza Porsche located in Orland Park and Rizza Buick
GMC Cadillac located just across the street in Tinley Park. The group of Joe Rizza
dealerships is proud to be a part of the Orland Park community for over 30 years.  
 
Originally from Michigan, Dan is a 1980 graduate of Adrian College, where he played
football and majored in accounting. Dan is a CPA and member of the AICPA and the
ILCPA. He moved to Chicago in 1982 and has been proud to live in Orland Park with 
his wife Debbie and two children since 2003.
 
Dan is chairman of the Economic Development Advisory Board, as well as a longtime
member of the Pioneer Board of Directors. Dan is also a Trustee of the Orland Park
Public Library, where he serves as Treasurer.

New Board member, Tina Scott is the owner of Vegan T’ease, an Orland Park
restaurant specializing exclusively in vegan cuisine. 
 
According to Tina, Vegan T'ease was birthed from her experiences of battling weight
issues, high blood pressure, pre-diabetes and over the top cholesterol.  Prior to
becoming a chef, Tina worked as the Director of Recruiting at KPMG and later
promoted to the position of Vice President. She left KPMG and worked as a recruiter
at Ernst & Young.  While she forged a successful and diverse career in corporate
America, she yearned for meaningful work with a mission.  Tina is also an ordained
minister. 
 
After Tina was diagnosed eight years ago with symptoms of prediabetes, high
cholesterol and being overweight, physicians recommended medication. Already a
vegetarian, she decided to pursue training as a vegan chef at the renown Chicago
vegan restaurant, Soul Vegetarian. She further complimented her training with
travels to Greece and Israel to learn more about seasonings and spices. 
 
Thus, began her journey of making food fun and nutritious. She identified her
favorite dishes and found joy in creating its vegan equivalent. While attending a
White Sox baseball and finding her vegan choices lacking, Tina was inspired to
create nachos topped with vegan cheese. Vegan T'ease originally started out as
T'ease Cheese at farmers markets, festivals and events around the southern
suburbs and city.  The popularity of her dishes eventually called for a brick-and-
mortar restaurant. 
 
With her health challenges reversed and a growing following , Tina finally opened
her restaurant in Orland Park. Today, Vegan T’ease is known as the premier vegan
restaurant in the area, with vegan fans coming from throughout the southland. She
dedicates her current and future success to her business partner and beloved
husband, Kevin, who passed away recently.



Salon 224 Curls Studio

Salon 224 Curls Studio is conveniently located in the Orland Park Crossing Shopping
Center at 9505 West 142nd Street, Loft 6, Orland Park, IL near Mariano’s.

We are a specialized hair salon that focuses on curly hair. We strive to help you be
authentically and naturally you.

Throughout the years, trends have come and gone, but now more than ever everybody
is embracing their individuality! Just like no curl can be similar, nobody can be YOU!

We have immersed ourselves in the study of curls. Unlike how many people may think,
curly hair requires different treatment and techniques than straight hair. Starting from
the products, to the cut, to the styling, and to the maintenance.

As soon as you step foot into our doors, we guarantee your appointment to be made as
personal and as specialized to your curl type as possible! The dry cut is customized for
your curl pattern and we make sure the products we use carry the same goals and
beliefs as we do to get your curls to their full potential!

Because of Covid-19, we completely understand the hesitance to go out. Therefore, our
biggest priority is to make you feel as safe as possible. We take temperatures before
every appointment, everyone is welcomed with a clean cape and gown, everything is
disinfected before and after with EPA approved disinfectants, and all utensils are
sterilized. Your safety and comfort is our priority.

Feel free to visit our website www.salon224curls.com to learn more about our studio or
book your next appointment. Look forward to meeting you.
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We're Growing...Welcome New Members

+ICR SUCCESS, UnLtd+
Joseph Ficaro
Tinley Park, IL  60487
Phone: (708) 214-1122
josephficaro@outlook.com
Nutrition/Supplements/
Weight Loss

Salon 224 Curls Studio
Emily Guerrero
9505 W. 142nd Street  
Loft 6
Orland Park, IL  60462
Phone: (815) 793-2954
info@salon224curls.com
www.salon224curls.com/
Hair Salon

Stan's Donuts & Coffee
John Gurgone
15646 S. LaGrange Road
Orland Park, IL  60462
Phone: (708) 981-3861
info@stansdonutschicago
.com
https://stansdonuts.com/
Coffee Bar

The Kryder Law Group, LLC
Andrew Kryder
134 N. LaSalle Street  
Suite 1515
Chicago, IL  60602
Phone: (312) 223-1700
akryder@kryderlaw.com
www.kryderlaw.com
Attorney



The Orland Park Area Chamber of Commerce will award three $1000
educational scholarships to high school seniors whose parents are either the
owner of or employed by a current Orland Park Area Chamber of Commerce

member business in good standing. 
High school seniors who are employed by a current OPACC member

business in good standing are also eligible to apply. 
Application and documentation must be returned to 

the Orland Park Area Chamber of Commerce
8799 W. 151st Street or 

emailed to fcortez@orlandparkchamber.org 
on or before FRIDAY, APRIL 16.

Application is available on our website, orlandparkchamber.org

 F R E E  M O N E Y !

Do You Have A High School Senior

Graduating in 2021?



Welcoming Back Our Seniors
Orland Township is happy to welcome back our seniors – with safety modifications in place. As restrictions have
eased, we will re-start Senior Drop-In (bingo) and several classes. To maintain proper social distancing, we will be
holding Drop-In and exercise classes at the Orland Chateau. We were able to do this back in October, with great
success, until Illinois took a temporary step back in mitigations. With the COVID-19 vaccine being administered to
Groups 1A and 1B, we are looking forward to when we can welcome our seniors back to the Township building.

As always, health and safety of our seniors and our staff is of the utmost concern. Social distancing measures will be
taken, along with face mask wearing requirements and hand sanitizer being readily available. 

If your company would like to join Orland Township in welcoming back our seniors, please contact Marie Ryan at
MarieR@orlandtownship.org or (708) 403-4222 for information.

Food Pantry 
The Orland Township Food Pantry has been had an extremely busy year assisting our neighbors in need. Six mass
food distributions, Thanksgiving dinner distribution, Holiday dinner and gift distribution, plus our daily clients – were
all made possible thanks to the generous support of many local businesses, civic groups and the contributions of
our wonderful and hardworking volunteers! But, like so many other charitable organizations, donations have
dropped off with the start of the new year. Please consider supporting the Orland Township Food Pantry with
donations of non-perishable items, including coffee, tea, canned goods and paper products. The Township also
accepts donations of dog and cat food for the Pet Pantry, Crashy’s Closet. Donations can be dropped off at the Food
Pantry, 14807 S. Ravinia Avenue, Monday through Friday, 9 a.m. to 4 p.m.  Thank you for helping Orland Township
support our neighbors in need.

Stay safe and well!

Sincerely, 
Paul O’Grady
Orland Township Supervisor

Around Town

TOWNSHIP TIDBITS

Orland Township Supervisor Paul O’Grady
welcomes Township seniors to

drop-in (bingo) at the Orland Chateau.



Two popular Chicago eateries came together to open their second locations as the first combination restaurant of its
kind in neighboring suburb Orland Park, IL on Saturday, January 30, 2021.  Chef Fab owner of Can’t Believe It’s Not
Meat, vegetarian, vegan, and plant-based restaurant, and Andrew Bonsu and Phil Simpson, co-owners of  Phlavz Bar
and Grille, urban contemporary, jerk inspired cuisines created a cross blend of their establishments to offer the
south suburbs a dining experience for customers with different food preferences, prepared in two separate kitchens,
and served in one vibrant dining area.  
 
Last year, both restaurants celebrated their first year in business building a loyal customer base.  The owners are
grateful to be able to start 2021off by expanding after so many restaurants had to close their doors or downsize in
2020 due to the many changes in the industry brought on by the COVID-19 pandemic. 
 
"We really do not know how to run a restaurant business outside of a pandemic.  To be able to prosper during this
time is amazing," shares Phil Simpson, co-owner of Phlavz Bar & Grille.  "We would not be expanding without
support from our family, friends, and the community.  It is important to me and my business partners to be an
example to others.  This is what you can accomplish when you work hard on your dreams." 
 
During the ribbon-cutting ceremony community and business leaders were present to personally give their best
wishes to the new business owners.  The 2021 Orland Chamber of Commerce President Joyce Bibeau presented the
owners with new members' plaques and welcomed them to the Chamber.  Dr. Cornel Darden, Jr. President/CEO of
Southland Black Chamber of Commerce & Industry closed out the ceremony applauding them on their new
endeavor. The Village of Orland Park, IL Mayor, Keith Pekau was the first customer served after the ribbon cutting. 
 
"It's always good to add new businesses to our area.  We have a lot of big companies and chain stores in Orland Park
as you can look over there and see more, however, it's the locally-owned restaurants that add a unique touch to
make the community special," says Mayor Keith Pekau.  "Especially during these times for you to choose to open
here with us, we are honored and we wish you only success."
 
Local residents can order online from both locations and popular food delivery services. Inside dining is permitted
with limited capacity, masks are worn when not eating, and social distancing six feet apart.  

OPACC BUSINESSES



Member Spotlight

Effective 1/1/21, Plum & Company, P.A., a certified public accounting firm headquartered in
Sarasota, Florida has been acquired by Chicago area-based firm, Mueller & Co., LLP. Plum &
Company will operate under the Mueller name and continue to serve clients at their respective
Florida address.   

Plum & Company is a leading firm in the Sarasota area, focused on providing business advisory
and tax services. “Our goal in doing business together is to provide increased depth and
expertise to our clients while maintaining the high levels of service they have come to expect.”
said David J. Nissen, CEO/President of Mueller. “Additionally, our firm benefits from a broader
geographic reach in the Sarasota area. The Plum & Company office is a great addition to our
existing locations in Elgin, Chicago, and Orland Park.”

“This next step in our Firm’s development will provide significant benefits to our clients, “said
Laura Plum, CPA and owner of Plum & Company. “We will have expanded services and resources
of a highly respected firm that serves clients not just nationally but internationally, while still
providing high touch service to clients at a local level.”

PUBLIC ACCOUNTING AND BUSINESS ADVISORY 

FIRM MUELLER, ANNOUNCES 

ACQUISITION WITH PLUM & COMPANY, P.A. 



Say Good Riddance to clutter for the New Year. Make it your New Years’ resolution to get organized and clear the
clutter in your home or office. Unorganized paper records, hard drives, or other materials that contain personal data,
puts you or your business at risk for a serious data breach. There many benefits of decluttering, ranging from
improved organization to reduced stress, and most importantly, preventing identity theft. Saying goodbye to clutter
can also be a great way to leave bad memories in the past and start the New Year fresh.  

TAKE INVENTORY: Review your documents and determine what is important and what is not. If you have so much
you don’t know what you have and wouldn’t notice missing, it’s time to properly destroy. Old files, mail, financial
documents, old client records, or old media files, cause overflowing file cabinets. For businesses, there are
requirements to keep data for a set period of time and privacy laws for confidential information of patients and client
records. Precautions are necessary to safely store or destroy these items.

GET ORGANIZED: Tackle a little bit at a time. If you try to do it all at once you will get burnt out or make mistakes.
Divide into categories - 1) Important Documents, 2) Stuff You Need to Keep, 3) Items that need to be discarded or
securely destroyed. Clearly label files so they’re easy to locate when needed. If space is an issue, save files in a digital
format. Setting up a document scanning service that digitizes your files will maximize efficiencies and clear up space.
Avoid stockpiling electronics because this increases the risk of a data breach (even if you have deleted confidential
information on hard drives). The safest way to reduce this risk is hard drive destruction.  

SECURE YOUR INFORMATION: Practice safety in your home and office. Use hard-to-guess passwords, and place
them in a secure area (NOT ON A POST-IT NOTE). Place screen locks on all devices; use physical locks on drawers,
office doors, and file cabinets. For your office, do not use recycle bins. Partner with a trusted document
management company that provides locked security consoles with scheduled business shredding services.

SAFELY DESTROY: So now you have your discard pile. What should you do next? Do not just throw these items in the
garbage, especially items containing personal data. Securely shred documents you no longer need. Using a
professional shredding company will ensure your materials go straight to the shredder and that everything is
destroyed. For businesses, schedule a one-time purge or set-up scheduled shredding service. If it’s from your home,
you can take it to an off-site shredding facility.
   
So now you have the tools to start 2020 off on the right foot and say “Good Riddance” to clutter. For the future, set
aside time each day to organize and practice regular purging to prevent clutter from building up.

Resource Corner

Submitted by: Brian Ciapinski, Shark Shredding & Document Management Services, Inc.

 Tips To Say "Good Riddance" To Clutter



Click onto the Member Login found in the upper right-
hand side on the home page of
www.orlandparkchamber.org
Enter your login name & password. Forgot password?
Click on forgot password to reset your password. 
Don't have a login username?  Call the Chamber office
708-349-2972. 
Click the Job Postings link in the Shortcuts navigation
panel on the left.
Click Add Job Posting from upper right
Complete the fields:                                                                         
Title - This is the name of the job posting that will be               
displayed.

Click Submit for Approval 

       Description - Enter the job description.
       Category - Select a category from the drop down list.
       Contact Information - Review organization   
       information & update any information as needed.
       Active Dates - Click the dates you would like to have
       this Job Posting active on the website. NOTE: Active 
       dates cannot be changed once the Job Posting has 
       been submitted. Job Postings are on a week by week
       basis, beginning on Sunday. 
       Image – Click the Add Image icon to load your business
       logo to show on the Job Posting.

 Membership Benefits

Looking to hire a new employee?  
LOOK NO FURTHER!

Post your JOB LISTING on the Chamber's website
It's a FREE benefit of your membership.

Once approved by the Chamber office, the job posting will
appear on our website. Click on Job Postings under
MEMBER SERVICES on the tool bar on the home page of
our website, orlandparkchamber.org, to see all jobs
posted by our members. In addition, the job posting will
appear on your business page on our website, under the
NEWS tab.

Click onto the Member Login found in the upper right-
hand side on the home page of
www.orlandparkchamber.org
Enter your login name & password. Forgot password?
Click on forgot password to reset your password. 
Don't have a login username?  Call the Chamber office
708-349-2972. 
Click the Hot Deals link in the Shortcuts navigation panel
on the left.
Click Add Hot Deal from upper right
Complete the fields:

Click Submit for Approval 

       Title - This is the name of your Hot Deal that will be
       displayed - grab consumer's attention with this phrase
       Tagline - Appears on the Hot Deal Listing page - quick
       phrase to grab attention
       Category - Select a category from the drop down list.
       Description - Enter the Hot Deal description.
       Meta Description - )ne to two sentence summary of 
       your content, often visible in search engine results, 
       social media posts and shares - gives you the 
       opportunity to better target your message
       Short Description - Will display "teaser text" in the
       deals search results on our website
       Offer Start & End Dates - Enter first and last dates
       offer will be valid
       Image – Click the Add Image icon to load in your digital 
       flyer, coupon or business logo 
       Contact Information - This will automatically be 
       populated with your information, but may be changed  
       Active Dates - These dates determine when your Hot 
       Deal will display on our website. Dates may be modified 
       by Chamber staff later, if needed   

Looking to advertise a special offer?  
LOOK NO FURTHER!

Post your HOT DEAL on the Chamber's website
It's a FREE benefit of your membership.

Once approved by the Chamber office, the hot deal will
appear on our website. Click on COMMUNITY HOT DEALS
under MEMBER SERVICES on the tool bar on the home
page of our website, orlandparkchamber.org, to see all
hot deals posted by our members. In addition, the hot
deal will appear on your business page on our website,
under the NEWS tab.





FEBRUARY Programs & Events

Felicitas Cortez
To register for these programs, visit www.orlandparkchamber.org
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